
Continuous Non-Discrimination Notice 
 

 

The Galax High School Career and Technical Education Department does not 

discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its 

programs and activities.  The following person has been designated to handle inquiries 

regarding the non-discrimination policies: 

 

Mrs. Rebecca Cardwell, Assistant Superintendent 

223 Long Street, Galax, VA 24333 

Telephone (276)236-2911 

rebeccacardwell@gcps.k12.va.us  

 

mailto:rebeccacardwell@gcps.k12.va.us

